
 

City of Colusa California 

STAFF REPORT 

 

DATE: June 21, 2022 

TO: Mayor and Council Members 

FROM: Shelly Kittle, City Clerk 

 

AGENDA ITEM: 

Subject: Consideration of Planning Commission Appointment 

Recommendation: Council to appoint Vicky Willoh to fill the Planning Commission vacancy.   

 

BACKGROUND ANALYSIS: Mr. Armocido resigned from the Planning Commission on May 
25, 2022.  He was reappointed on March 1, 2022 for another four-year term.  Applicant Vicky 
Willoh applied for one of the Planning Commission vacancies on February 23, 2022 but was 
not appointed.  I contacted Ms. Willoh after receiving Mr. Armocido’s resignation and 
confirmed she was still interested in serving on the Planning Commission.   

 

BUDGET IMPACT:  None. 

 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION:  Council to appoint Vicky Willoh to fulfill Mr. Armocido’s 
unexpired seat until March 2026. 

 

ATTACHMENT:  Application – Vicky Willoh 

 

 


